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Alison Ellis

From: Public Affairs
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 8:39 AM
To: David Caldwell
Cc: Alison Ellis; Claire Lemoine
Subject: FW: Letter of opposition of Everlance Insurance

Please see below. 
 
Laura L. Gilmore, APR 
Public Information Director 
Louisiana Department of Insurance 
225‐342‐9892 
Laura.Gilmore@ldi.la.gov 
Sign up for LDI updates 
 

From: danny credeur <dcredeur@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 8:54 PM 
To: Public Affairs <public@ldi.la.gov> 
Subject: Letter of opposition of Everlance Insurance 
 
 
Mr. Jim Donlon, 
 
Until our (education, government, health employees) concerns that have 
been raised are properly  
 
addressed, we encourage the Louisiana Department of Insurance to not move 
forward with any  
 
necessary approvals of the proposed transactions.  We are curious about 
the urgency to finalize 
 
this sale by October.  It's essential that such a significant transaction 
receives thorough consideration to 
 
address potential risks and 
impacts.                                                                   
                                                                   
 
We seek assurance that the recredentialing process for healthcare 
providers will not disrupt the continuity of  
 
care for policyholders.  Transparent disclosure of Elevance Health's post-
acquisition plans is pivotal in  
 
maintaining public trust.  We kindly request your assistance in addressing 
these concerns and advocating  
 
for a transparent and fair acquisition process that prioritizes the well-
being of Louisiana residents and 
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businesses. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Patti Credeur 
 
33 years of dedicated service as a teacher in your public school system. 


